COURTESY NOTICE

OF THE ARIZONA STATE BOARD FOR CHARTER SCHOOLS

This Courtesy Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the members of the Arizona State Board for Charter
Schools will be participating in a Reception hosted by Kathy Senseman and Erik Twist. This event is not a public

meeting of the Board, and the Board will not be discussing or taking action regarding any business of the
Board. The event location is:

Location: VINUM 55
6047 North 16" Street
Phoenix, AZ 85016

Date/Approximate Time: Thursday, March 30, 2017/ approximately 4:00 - 5:30pm.

DATED AND POSTED this 28th day of March, ; 6,17. )

By A’Déﬂ_- J‘E/L\
Andrea Leder
Assistant Director of Operations & Finance




